
Hello,  
My name is Blake Wilson I’m an artist, Sydney resident and ally of sex workers.  
The proposed bill is using an outdated classification system that will damage the livelihood of 
sex workers, sex educators and sex positive content.  
Privacy of sex workers must be addressed, they deserve safety.  
The classifications should be more clearly defined.  
 
This submission can be made public.  
 
Regards,  
Blake 
 


